
 

 
 

 

 

 

UNIDROIT COMMITTEE OF GOVERNMENTAL EXPERTS 

FOR THE PREPARATION OF A DRAFT PROTOCOL TO 

THE CONVENTION ON INTERNATIONAL INTERESTS IN 

MOBILE EQUIPMENT ON MATTERS SPECIFIC TO 

SPACE ASSETS 

 

 

 

UNIDROIT 2009 

C.G.E./Space Pr./3/W.P. 1 rev. 

Third session Original : English 

Rome, 7/11 December 2009 September 2009 

 

 

 

REVISED DRAFT AGENDA 

 

(prepared by the UNIDROIT Secretariat) 

 

 

 

1. Adoption of the agenda 

 

2. Organisation of work 

 

3. Consideration of the preliminary draft Protocol to the Convention on International Interests 

in Mobile Equipment on Matters specific to Space Assets, on the basis of the text of the 

preliminary draft Protocol as it emerged from the first session of the Committee of 

governmental experts (C.G.E./Space Pr./3/W.P. 4) and an alternative version of the 

preliminary draft Protocol prepared by Sir Roy Goode (United Kingdom) and Mr J.M. 

Deschamps (Canada) - as Co-chairmen of the Drafting Committee of the Committee of 

governmental experts - to reflect the conclusions reached by the Steering Committee, set 

up by the General Assembly at its 61st session, held in Rome on 29 November 2007, to 

build consensus around the provisional conclusions reached by the Government/industry 

meeting held in New York on 19 and 20 June 2007 (C.G.E./Space Pr./3/W.P. 5 rev.) 

 

4. Report of the Sub-committee of the Committee of governmental experts to examine certain 

aspects of the future international registration system for space assets (C.G.E./Space 

Pr./3/W.P. 7) 1 

 

5. Consideration of technical amendments proposed to the preliminary draft Protocol by Sir 

Roy Goode and Mr Deschamps, as Co-chairmen of the Drafting Committee of the 

Committee of governmental experts (C.G.E./Space Pr./3/W.P. 8 rev.) 

 

6. Future work 

 

7. Review of report 

 
8. Any other business. 

 

                                           
1  At the time of writing, the Sub-committee had still to meet. The Secretariat’s report on the Sub-
committee’s findings will be circulated after the meeting of the Sub-committee. 


